
Stephen P. St. Cyr & Associates
17 Sky Oaks Drive
Biddeford, Me. 04005 .~ 12Nt~iY15~11’33
207-423-02 15
stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com

November 2, 2015
Debra Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, N. H. 0330 1-2429

Re: DW 12-254 Forest Edge Water Company

Dear Ms. Howland:

On July 22, 2015 the Company requested a second extension of time to June 30, 2016 to
complete the mapping project and implement the related step increase. At the time the Company
indicated that it has not move forward on the mapping project due to the continued lack of cash.
On July 31, 2015 the Commission Staff indicated its believe that the Company’s request for an
additional extension of time to file a step increase request should be denied.

In an effort to elaborate on the Company’s lack of cash, enclosed are invoices as follows:
Pope Security Systems for $1,117.00 for the replacement of linear receiver and batteries,
Quality Insulation of Meridith for $850.00 for insulation of the pump house,
Bruce Corner construction for $850.00 for new rafter, strapping and roof, and
FXLyons for $399.00 for new meter at pump house.
These are unexpected expenditures that the Company was / is required to make. These

unexpected expenditures are above and beyond costs associated with normal operations.

Like most small water companies, the rates produce enough revenue to cover normal,
reoccurring expenses. The rates do not produce enough revenue to cover replacement of plant
and / or improvements to the water system. Without the extension of time to June 30, 2016 to
complete the mapping project and file for the related step increase, the Company will have a
harder time completing the mapping project and would likely be force to file a full rate case,
which is both time consuming and expensive.

A copy of the extension request has been mailed to the parties in this proceeding.

If you, the PUC Staff and or the Commissioners have any questions or comments,
please call me at 207-423-0215 or email me at stephenpstcyr@yahoo.com.

Sincerely,

c4
Stephen P. St. Cyr

Cc: Nate Sullivan


